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Don't Miss the Comfort Quilt Workshop Membership News

Fort Ross Bicentennial Quilt Made by PPQG Members



Treasurer’s Report

Balance at beginning of November..$9,142.66

Total Income .................................... $1,195.00

..........................................

$
Total expenses .................................. $1,093.90
Balance at month end ..................... $9,243.76

Kudos to Our Members

Mendonoma Magic 

Living on 

the Edge

President’s Message

-

 —Lola de Longoria

The guild's Holiday Luncheon was sparsely attended. Those 

who did attend are pictured above. Sadly, many extra tables 

were set up because most guild members did not respond 

to say they were not coming, so those organizing the event 

expected many more attendees, but all who came enjoyed 

fabulous food and wonderful company.

Looking Back



Schedlue of Events 2012
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Hot Quilts from Cold Scraps Workshop in May

The Scavenger Hunt Art Quilt 

Workshop in March


